
21 November 2011 

 
Best of the Best plc 

(“Best of the Best” or “the Company”) 
Result of the General Meeting 

 

 

The Board is pleased to announce that at the General Meeting held today, all resolutions put to 
shareholders were duly passed. 
 
 

 
 
 
Enquiries: 

 

Best of the Best plc William Hindmarch, Chief Executive 

Rupert Garton, Commercial Director 

T: 020 7371 8866 

   

Charles Stanley Securities 

Nominated Adviser 

Mark Taylor/Luke Webster T: 020 7149 6000 

   

 

Please visit www.botb.com  for further information 

 

http://www.botb.com/

